
 Weekly Update June 5-June 9, 2023  

 

School Updates 

Please ensure you go to the EK website, as well as the HWDSB website, and hit the 

“Subscribe” button so that you will receive notices as they are posted. 

PIANO LESSONS AT EARL KITCHENER SCHOOL  

Registration for in-school piano lessons, beginning in September 2023 is now open.  

Lessons take place once a week during school hours and are on a semi-private basis.  

Students must have a piano or a full-sized keyboard with 88 weighted keys at home. 

Available spaces are limited.  If you would like more information, please contact Susan 

Chambers-Stothart at susan.chambersstothart@gmail.com. 

BOOK SWAP  

What is Book Swap?  Families donate preloved books to the school (they can be 
sent in with children) starting now.  Books are sorted and organized for the Swap 
and on Monday, June 5th, students will have the opportunity to shop for books 
with their class.   
 
Books are 25 cents each, and students can purchase up to 4 books.  After school 
we’ll keep the Swap going so that families can shop.  Weather permitting, the 
Book Swap will be set up outside in the kindergarten pen (off of Stanley Street).  
Books that are left at the end of the day will be donated to a local organization.   
 
**Please ensure that you send the money with your student, as we will be 
unable to call home for money, and cannot accept money at the office. 
 

Lunches   

Lately we have had many students coming down in the afternoon inquiring about 

snacks, as they have finished their lunches, and are still hungry.  With the nicer weather, 

students are becoming much more active.  Please try to pack extra lunch/snacks for your 
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child each day.  Although we do usually have extra food available, this isn’t always the 

case. 

 

Playground Supervision Hours 

Playground supervision begins at 8:35am.  Students are not to be on the playground 

prior to that time.  Playground supervision ends at 3:25pm. 


